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Coming Events:

Wednesday January 27th Meeting is again at Randazzo’s.  
Dinner at 6:30 and afterwards we will discuss the “business” 
of the club.
Question:  Why are gear ratios such strange numbers?  Not 
3 to 1 but for the 1st gear the ratio is 2.54 to 1.  Strange?  Any 
ideas?  Cash prize for correct answer! 

Bobby Burwell, Bill Pfaff, John Hummel, Paolo Casanova and 
John Maiorana working away on a Saturday at the 
warehouse.They have fun helping each other and usually 
work Saturdays. 



Destrehan Fall Festival 
 

The Destrehan fair was held this year November 11 - 
12 and the club had a great turnout with nine cars.  
The following members were there:  Vic & Bobbie 
Zaidain, Ray & Toni Schaub, John & Lisa Troendle, 
John Maiorana, Bill Pfaff, Carl Hunter, Harry Ricca, 
Geoffrey Goodbee, Brad Persons, John & Donna 
Hummel, Ray Fuenzalida and Rusty Schlievert. 



Fixing Paulo Casanova’s A 

Shown  below are Bobby Burwell, John Maiorana (MIC), 
John Hummel and Bob Heaslip helping to reinstall the 
overhauled engine and transmission in Paulo’s  A.  Also 
working were John Troendle and Bill Pfaff.    



CHRISTMAS IN THE MODEL A’s 

Bringing eight Model As were John Maiorana, Bill Pfaff, Vic & Bobbie 
Zaidain, Harry Ricca, Brad Persons, Jim Kepper, Paulo Casanova, 
Bobby Burwell and John Troendle.  No breakdowns and all with 
working lights too!  Some members really know how to get their cars 
in condition and use them.  Wish I had been there. 

 




